
 
In Year 3 we have started our Science topic by
investigating rocks. The children had to identify

and classify different types of rocks. 

Dear Families,
It was great to see parents and carers
attend the reading mornings this week.
Please be reminded that they take pace
as follows:
Year 3 Tuesday - 8.40am - 9.00am
Year 4 and 5 Friday - 8.40am - 9.00am
In our assemblies this week we have been
talking to the children about our Bee
Safe rule. The behaviour and conduct of
the children around school has been
fantastic! 
Our Aspirational Learner awards this
term are focused on Aiming High
Staff have been spotting children who
have been setting goals and trying their
best to challenge themselves. It has been
hard to choose just one in each class!!
We have also appointed our new School
Councillors.

Have a great weekend and I look
forward to seeing you on Monday.

Kind regards
Mrs Cliff

Together Everyone Achieves More

Our Curriculum
Year 6 have enjoyed their visit from Dr Diane

Davies as part of their History topic, ‘What was so
Magnificent about the Mayas? 

They have also been researching Frida Kahlo in Art.
They have chosen their favourite pieces of her

artwork and created inspiration boards.

Year 5 have been busy learning all about our Solar
System and are very excited for the Space Dome

next Friday! 

In music this week, Year 4 have been exploring
body percussion, working in groups to layer

sounds to create different effects. We have also
been practising being a good audience!



Please see the latest headlines from the
Local Authority

You have a legal duty to ensure your child
receives a regular education at school or
otherwise than at school, which will help
give them the best possible chance of
success in life. If your child is of
compulsory school age and registered at a
school, but absent without good reason,
the school may choose not to authorise
any of those days. This could result in the
council taking action against you for each
child absent.
Please ensure you notify school of all
absences. Failure to do this, could be
regarded as a safeguarding concern.
Thank you

If you would like to find out more about our curriculum and
activities in school, follow us on twitter @NRJuniors

Photos of the week
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KEEPING OUR
CHILDREN SAFE



 

Wednesday 18th September - 3.15pm book sale (front entrance)
Friday 20th September - Wonder Dome Space Experience - Y5
Friday 27th September - Parent Workshop - ‘How to help your
child become more resilient.’ Led by Mrs Cliff
Monday 30th September - 9am Year 3 parents SEND coffee
morning (library)
Monday 7th October - Children’s nasal flu sprays.
Tuesday 15th October - Parent’s evening, 4 - 7pm
Wednesday 16th October - Parent’s evening, 4 - 6pm
Friday 18th October - Last Day of Half Term

Please note there may be further dates added in red to the diary as
more events are confirmed.
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